



June 23, 2022

Round Hill Community Church 395 Round Hill Rd. Greenwich CT 06831

Dear Round Hill Community Church,

From all of us at Razom, thank you for your generous support of our work to provide critical, life-saving aid to the people of Ukraine. This letter is to acknowledge your charitable contribution to Razom for Ukraine, made on 6/15/22 for a total of \$8,107.50. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution.

Razom, which means "together" in Ukrainian, is an organization with a singular mission: to build a more prosperous Ukraine. Razom was born out of the Revolution of Dignity in 2014. Following the unprovoked, full-scale attack on Ukraine on February 24, 2022, Razom quickly mobilized an Emergency Response Fund focused on saving lives. Your generous contribution has allowed us to provide critical medical and humanitarian aid, support vulnerable civilians, and amplify the voices of Ukrainians during this ongoing crisis.

We were able to build up our operations in Ukraine quickly not only because we already had an established operation on the ground, but because Razom is a network of trusted professional colleagues, classmates from high school and university, friends from kindergarten and family members. We are passionate because this is personal to us. Today, our team throughout Ukraine includes over 40 drivers, warehouse staff, accountants, logistics managers, and project coordinators.

Some highlights of our Emergency Response Program since we launched in February 2022:

- We shipped hundreds of tons of tactical medical equipment and critical medical supplies to Ukraine, having deployed \$20,708,954 to purchase these supplies, and delivered in-kind medical donations valued at an additional \$8,345,852.
- Our warehouse volunteers assembled more than 55,000 individual first aid kits (IFAKs) and over 700 medical backpacks.
- Razom volunteers have made hundreds of trips carrying tactical medicine cargo (fulfilling 1,148 deliveries to be exact as of June 16th) prioritizing hot spot cities and regions where Ukrainians are actively repelling russian occupiers.
- In the first days of the invasion, our teams evacuated 31 families with children with special needs, most of them with Spinal Muscle Atrophy, to safety. We continue to evacuate vulnerable families as we deliver aid.
- We partnered with over 80 organizations on the ground to provide tens of thousands of hot meals, distribute thousands of grocery packages to the elderly and disabled, evacuate critically ill patients and families from dangerous areas, support families of veterans, renovate homes for displaced families, among other initiatives. We deployed \$2,663,411 on these programs to date.
- Razom mobilized an advocacy team to urge the public and lawmakers to support and supply Ukraine.
 Razom opened an office in DC and united over a dozen ethnic, religious and human rights organizations in the Coalition for Ukraine. Our teams organized over twenty protest rallies in New York alone.

Our effectiveness and speed are tied to our strong volunteer network in the US and Ukraine, our partner organizations on the ground, and of course, support from generous donors like you.

Thank you again for making a crucial impact in supporting our work. We hope to continue to work *razom* with you to build a safe, independent, and prosperous future for Ukraine.

thank you very much for your support!

Sincerely,

Dora Chomiak

President of the Board of Directors, Razom for Ukraine

2 Charit